
TEXAS UIL RECLASSIFICATIONS AND REALIGNMENT  

FOR 2014-15 and 2015-2016 

The announcement that every high school athlete and coach was waiting for was released at 9am 

on Monday, February 3, 2014. Every two years the Texas UIL makes changes in the 

classification of Texas high schools for major sports based on attendance. In addition, they 

realign the schools into Regions and Districts based on location and other schools in the area. A 

big change this time is that a new class 6A has been created. Most schools that were 5A will now 

be 6A, 4A will be 5A, 3A will be 4A, 2A will be 3A, etc. Classes 4A and down will also be 

divided into two Divisions. 

Georgetown High and Georgetown East View have been classified as 5A for the 2014-2015 and 

2015-2016 school years. Both of these schools have been moved into Region 4, District 25. 

Below is the detail information on the schools they will be completing with in district play.  

Class 5A     District 25     Region 4 

Austin Vandergrift 

Cedar Park 

Cedar Park Vista Ridge 

Dripping Springs 

Georgetown 

Georgetown East View 

Leander 

Marble Falls 

 

This is a change of class, district and region for the Georgetown schools. So at the end of this 

school year it is farewell to Bastrop, Bastrop Cedar Creek, Elgin, Hutto, Manor, and Pflugerville 

Connally schools.  

 

Elgin, Hutto, Manor, and Pflugerville Connally are now 5A, but remain in District 17 joined by 

Temple, Waco and Waco University.  

 

Bastrop and Bastrop Cedar Creek are now 5A, but have been moved from District 17 to District 

26 in Region 4 to join six Austin schools - Crockett, Johnson, Lanier, McCallum, Reagan and 

Travis. Austin Eastside Memorial will also play in this district for basketball only. 

 

Leander Rouse moved up to class 6A and moved from District 25 to District 13 to join 

Pflugerville, Pflugerville Hendrickson, and five Round Rock schools - Round Rock, Cedar 

Ridge, McNeil, Stony Point and Westwood.  

 

All of the above applies to Football and Basketball. In general it will apply to Baseball, Softball 

and Volleyball. But, for some of the other sports such as Soccer, Wrestling, Swimming, etc. may 

differ because of the number of schools participating in those sports.   


